
 

Mark your calendars for a special evening of         
incredible food and unique entertainment with  
Risen Savior Missions!  It’s Bigay Tulong, a gala 
event dedicated to giving help to the starving      
children and typhoon victims of the Philippines.  

This year promises to be even more amazing,    
featuring our very own Filipino Children’s Choir of 
Minnesota, the premiere of a piano composition by 
Minnesota composer Chris Wolter, beautiful folk 
dancing by the Cultural Society of Filipino-
Americans, and much more. 

Plus, there will be plenty of silent auction bargains 
for you to explore, just in time for holiday gift-giving! 

Last year over 400 people attended our RSM   
benefit gala, so get your tickets early before they 
sell out!  Tickets cost only $15 per person for this 
wonderful dinner and memorable evening. 

For tickets contact:                                             
Jerry or Barbara Krosnowski at 952-432-3359        

or send a check to our address below. 

November 2009 SAVE THE DATE:  RSM GALA - NOVEMBER 28 

Sumptuous RSM Charity Gala 

Bigay Tulong 
Give Help 

 

November 28, 2009 

at CrossPoint Church in Bloomington 
 

4:00 p.m. Registration, Silent Auction, Social Hour 

5:00 p.m. Filipino Buffet Dinner - 6:00 p.m. Program 

 

This year’s gala venue is           
generously provided by 

 

CrossPoint Church                             
9801 France Avenue South              

Bloomington 
 

Suggested attire for the      
evening is business casual. 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:    WWW.RISENSAVIORMISSIONS.ORG 

Send your auction donation to:   
Risen Savior Missions 
812 Springhill Drive 
Burnsville, MN  55306 

 

Or call Jerry & Barbara Krosnowski         
at 952-432-3359                                           

to arrange a pick-up of your gift. 
Thank you so much! 

 

Any contribution of goods, services, and gift cards to our 
Bigay Tulong silent auction will truly make a difference in 
the lives of the starving children of the Philippines. Your 
kind gift and sponsorship will be featured in our silent  
auction program, and 100% of the proceeds will be used 
for sending emergency supplies to the Philippines. 

Can’t make it to the gala? 
PayPal is available on our website.  May God bless you! 

Your donation will make the gala silent auction a success! 


